M E M O R A N D U M
TO:

Randy Poe, Superintendent



Karen Byrd, Board Chairperson



Board Members

FROM:
Karen Evans, Board Secretary 
DATE:
January 8, 2020
RE:
Interpreters for Jan. 14, 2020 Public Forum


The Superintendent Search Public Forum will be held on Jan. 14, 2020 at 6:30 pm at the Ignite Institute.  The board request the three largest represented languages (Spanish, French, Arabic not including English) in our district to have interpreters at the meeting to help with needed communication.   Affordable Languages Company, which is currently being used by the district, would supply the three interpreters at $110 for two hours each- estimated total cost of $330.00

I recommend the board approve the cost of the Affordable Languages interpreters for the Jan 14, 2020, as presented.
